
South Carolina Department of Mental Health 
Compliance Program 

 
Overview 
The South Carolina Mental Health Commission and the SC Department of Mental Health (SCDMH) 
implemented a Compliance Program consistent with the procedural and structural guidance provided by 
the Office of Inspector General (OIG) of the Department of Health and Human Services to advance the 
prevention of fraud, abuse, and waste and the Federal Sentencing Guidelines. 
 
The goal of the plan is to implement a process for the continuous development, implementation and 
refinement of internal controls and practices that promote adherence to applicable federal and state laws, 
identify, address and correct areas of risk and further relevant policies of the Department, particularly 
those that support compliance activities. 
 
The South Carolina Mental Health Commission and the Department of Mental Health expects all staff to 
conform to the standards of conduct as stated in its Code of Ethics and Conduct. 
 
Access to Most Recent Version 
The most recent version of the South Carolina Department of Mental Health’s Compliance Program can 
be found here: http://dmhhome/manuals/2018_SCDMHCompliancePoliciesAndProcedures.pdf. 
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